
Grant Assistance for Grass-Roots Human Security Projects 

Handing Over Ceremony of 

‘The Project for Construction of Classroom Building for Valapata Primary School’ 

 

 

     On 11th November, 2020, a Handing Over Ceremony for ‘The Project for Construction of 

Classroom Building for Valapata Primary School’ was held in Vella Lavella island of Western 

Province. The ceremony was attended by approximately 500 people including school 

representatives.  

     The Government of Japan supported Valapata Primary School through grant assistance 

amounting to US85,607(SBD$695,128) to build a double-story classroom building (6 

classrooms). Through the project, the new classroom building was built for replacing the 

existing building damaged by a massive earthquake in 2007 to improve learning environment 

for children and quality of basic education at the school. 

     The head teacher said in her remarks, ‘We are truly honored and proud to be a part 

of Japan’s development cooperation, and we have successfully reached our aim of the 

long-awaited new classroom building construction. 
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